
May 21, 1975 

Mr. Ed Spansld, Chairman 
Surry County Bicentennial Commission 
Dobson, NC 27017 

Dear Mr . Spansld: 

Surry Community College endorses the project by the Surry County 
Bicentennial Commission to centralize records and materials per­
taining to Surry County history . We feel this is an extremely 
worthwhile project, and one which needs immediate attention. 

The college will provide the in-ldnd matching as indicated under 
the budget data outlined in the project. 

We look forward to worldng with you on this important endeavor. 
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Very truly yours, _ /) 

i.-/'--J ,/2.4~ 
Swanson Richards 
President 
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